
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: May 8, 2023 

 

A Message from Tax Collector 

Mike Fasano 

 

The Florida Department of Highway Safety & Motor Vehicles has notified the Pasco County Tax 

Collector’s Office that the computer system that provides motor vehicle services across the entire state 

of Florida is down. The Department has further notified our office that they do not expect the system to 

be operational for the remainder of the day. 

 

On behalf of the Florida Department of Highway Safety & Motor Vehicles we apologize for this 

regrettable situation and for any inconvenience it may cause you. Thank you for your patience during 

this difficult time. 
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